
NEW ZEALAND -  God is doing
wonderful things in the nation of New
Zealand. At the church in Hamilton we
have seen great growth. When atten-
dance first began to be tracked last
year, there was an average of fifty-five
people the first month. By the end of the
year, there was an average of seventy-
one and our most recent month finished
at eighty-nine per Sunday. God is draw-
ing people to the church! However,
more than simply drawing, God is work-
ing. Recently one of our congregants’
nephews had a serious health crisis
and ended up in a coma. Prayer began
and God intervened. The same night
that prayer was requested, the young
man came out of his coma and is on his
way to recovery. To God be the glory!—
Brandon and Mollie Borders

BANGLADESH - We have been
blessed to conduct the 29th Annual
District Conference in the Chittagong
Hill Tracts. Eleven received the Holy
Ghost, many were renewed and two
were baptized in Jesus’ name. Also in
our recent family camp, two received
the Holy Ghost and many were encour-
aged in Jesus’ name. Brother Corbin
was recently privileged to teach one-
day Apostolic Ministry seminars all
throughout Pakistan. 535 were in atten-
dance, eight were filled with the Holy

Ghost and over twenty-six were healed
in Jesus’ name. We thank God for
revival in Pakistan and for the Apostolic
Foundation that has been established
by previous missionaries and brethren
from Pakistan.—James and Elizabeth
Corbin

URUGUAY - God has opened a door
for us to start a kids church in an under-
privileged neighborhood. Every
Saturday afternoon we go to Ana’s
house (an elderly lady from our church)
for a Bible lesson, songs, crafts and a
hearty snack. Kids from the neighbor-
hood come each week, excited to learn
and eat!—Jacob and Mandy Palma

ROMANIA - Our first months back in
Romania have been led of God! The
UPC church in Bucharest is in a season
of revival. We are having record atten-
dance and have started weekly youth
services. Our youth is on fire for God,
baptized in Jesus’ name and seeking
the Holy Ghost! Christine led six ladies
from our church to the Europe / Middle
East Ladies Conference in Greece.
They were impacted by the powerful
services and the love shown toward
them.—Daniel and Christine
Patterson
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Projects of the Month

Argentina Church Roof

A church in Argentina is in need of a
new roof and does not have funds to
complete the construction. The new
roof will cost $2,000.00 and donta-
tions of any size will help complete
this project.To donate to this proj-
ect, please reference project num-
ber GMGP.6102.2102.

Kenya 
Water Well 

The United Pentecostal Church of
Kenya is in need of a water well or
borehole at their new conference site
in Nakuru. This would supply water
for conference attendees. The esti-
mated cost of a new well is $15,000.
To donate to this project, please
reference project number
GMGP.1135.2701.

Please send your 
donations to:

Global Missions
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